
 

 

 

 

Gamma Alpha News 

November, 2010 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 

November is here and so are the cooler temperatures.  Halloween has 

come and gone and we are now looking toward Thanksgiving.   

When I hear the word Thanksgiving my mind automatically begins to take 

the time to reflect on the many blessings I receive each day.  Whether 

those blessings include the children in the classroom in which I am subbing 

or something truly wonderful to eat (pecan pie), I know God is blessing me.  

We all have so much in our lives for which to be thankful.  

As we enter this holiday season, take this special time to reflect on the 

many wonderful things around you every day. 

November  Meeting 

Gamma Alpha’s November meeting will be held on November 18, 2010 at the McKenzie High 

School Library beginning at 7pm.  Hostesses for the meeting will be Ladona Herron, Denise Sam 

and Teresa Cloar.   

Our program speaker will be Donna Mask with Newborns in Need.  At the October meeting the 

membership decided that individual members might like to bring a donation to the November 

meeting for this charity.  Items that might be donated are the following:  newborn sleepers, baby 

blankets, baby yarn (at least one skein), fabric suitable to make baby quilts (at least one yard), 

white thread (Coats and Clarks, dual duty preferred), bags of polyester fiberfil, king sized quilt 

batting (6 baby quilts can be made from one this large) and of course, a monetary donation 

would also be appreciated.  The choice to make a donation is yours. 

 



Schools of Africa Project 

 DKG International has partnered with the U.S. Fund for UNICEF Schools of Africa project. 

State President Rives is presenting a DVD and one pamphlet concerning this International 

project as she visits chapters this year. More information is forthcoming.  

Scholarships 

Scholarships are available for those members wishing to continue their education.  Let 
me know if you are interested. 

Future Meetings 

December 2—Christmas Party—6 pm Home of Deborah Barger, Huntingdon 

February 17—6pm Mallard’s 

April 14—7pm First Bank Community Room—Silent Auction 

May 12—Founder’s Day, location TBA 

Executive Board 

Chapter President----Tonye Petway ---  tmpetway@hotmail.com 

First Vice President---Janice Truett--- jtruett1@k12tn.net 

Second Vice President---Denise Sam--- samd1@k12tn.net  

Treasurer---Teresa Cloar--- tcloar@k12tn.net 

Recording Secretary---Jean Holloman--- jgh2963@charter.net  

Corresponding Secretary---Glynda Corbin--- corbing@k12tn.net 

 

***Dare I say it…..Only 55 days until Christmas!! 
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